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From: SE Events <SE.Events@ofsted.gov.uk> 
Date: 24 October 2018 at 13:41:09 CEST 
Subject: Early years webinar for childminders in the South East: 7pm 13 November 
2018 
 

Dear colleague, 
  
You will remember that a few weeks ago we mentioned that we will be providing a 
webinar for childminders in the South East region. This webinar will take place on 13 
November 2018, starting at 7pm. Local authority, CMA and supporting organisation 
colleagues are welcome to join us.  
  
Please would you forward the invite below to the childminders working in your area. 
We anticipate a good response, so early registration would be appreciated. The link 
for registering is contained in the invitation below, and can also be accessed at  
 
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/5434817101075732995  
 
 
 
  
With best wishes, 
Sue Mann 
Senior Her Majesty’s Inspector 
Early Years, South East. 
Susan.mann@Ofsted.gov.uk 
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